
McKnight Village Civic Association 

 

Be the Change

Thank you to all you attended the General Meeting
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REMINDER

2022 Membership Drive

Please look ahead in your calendars for the annual 
Rec Clean Up. 

We are tenatively planning for April 23rd. 

Last year we used Sign Up Genius to organize the event and 
accomplished a tremendous amount of work thanks to the 
efforts of all our volunteers. Look for more information and 
opportunities to volunteer coming soon. We need everyone’s 

help to get our Rec ready for summer!

Thank you for your support!

Rent the Rec
To rent the rec, please email

Mcknightvillage@gmail.com

You may look ahead at the calendar on our 
website to see date that are availible.

The Rec is a great place to host your next 
graduation party or family gathering. 

Don’t miss out – reserve
your date today!

Hello villagers - This is your ⋯friendly reminder that 
it is time to renew your MVCA membership for 2022. 
There are two ways to renew: the first is through the 
MVCA website, address at the bottom of this page, by 
accessing the Paypal link. The second is to mail or 
deliver your 2022 form and payment to Ann or Ted 
Dillard at:

164 Baker Dr.

SAVE the DATE

https://mcknightvillage.org

Tuesday, February 8th
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Membership Drive
MVCA2022

As we continue to select dates and plan out 
our 2022 events, we are always encouraging 

villagers (new and old) to get invovled. If you 
are seeking to volunteer, no matter if you 

know exactly how you could assists, or need a 
few ideas, please reach out to our MVCA 

President, Ed Seiler.

Run 4 the Rec
Save the Date


